
Subject: Re: AR-10 worth anything?
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 16 Apr 2003 02:48:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

separate subwoofer.  We have the federally registered trademark, and have used the name since
the seventies.  We try to police the trademark as well as possible and prevent product confusion

are good to stop using the trademark when they realize it is already registered.  This was one that
slipped through, but it has been out of production for a long time.  I don't know much about the
specific model other than its name.  Sorry I can't be more help to you.
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